
INTRODUCTION 

There is now an 
opportunity for you 
to go to a preacher 
training school in 
the heart of the 
Midwest, a place 
where you can 
receive college-level 
training and gain a 
greater knowledge 
of the Word of God. 

The purpose of the Bible Institute of Missouri 
is to prepare those who attend to proclaim the 
precious message of Jesus Christ. What a 
unique opportunity this is for one to prepare 
to be a herald of the Good News worldwide. 

Imagine being able to study God’s Word to 
such a degree that you are confident in 
knowing the truth of our Lord. Then consider 
having the ability to even teach others the 
wonders which you have learned, knowing 
truly that you are studying to “present 
yourself approved to God, a worker who does 
not need to be ashamed, rightly dividing the 
word of truth” (2 Timothy 2:15). 

Each day at the Bible Institute of Missouri 
there is a 30-minute chapel program. In 
addition to the chapel program, students 
attend daily classes, receiving instruction 
from qualified and experienced instructors 
whose aim is to impart the knowledge of the 
Word of God. At the very same time, the 
instructors teach students to make proper 
application of those things learned. After 
studying 2 to 4 biblical subjects each day for 6 
hours (Monday through Friday), students 
then have to do their homework in 
preparation for the next day. 

It is everyone’s goal at the Bible Institute of 
Missouri to assist each student in developing 
into a well-prepared preacher and teacher of 
God’s Word. Our facility will provide the 
atmosphere and tools necessary for an in-
depth study of God’s Word. You will be taught 
by faithful teachers whose first and foremost 
goal is to prepare you for service in the 
kingdom of God. You will be encouraged by 
attending and working with a faithful and 
loving eldership and congregation—the 
Kansas Expressway Church of Christ. It is our 
prayer that you will take advantage of this 
opportunity now and commit to becoming a 
student at the Bible Institute of Missouri. 

Jerry Sullins, Director 

RECOMMENDATION 

Max Patterson made this statement about the 
Bible Institute of Missouri when it began: 
“There is a great need in the Midwest for a 
school that will train and equip men to 
faithfully preach the gospel, the power of God 
unto salvation. There is a special need for a 
school which will emphasize the text of the 
Bible, not adding and injecting the opinions of 
men, nor taking away the commands and 
teachings that are there. I am thrilled to be 
associated with the Bible Institute of Missouri, 
and anticipate with excitement the good it will 
accomplish.” 

Max taught at the Bible Institute of Missouri 
for years and is still influencing future 
generations of preachers with his 
commentaries the school is still using today.  

After nearly two decades of operation, we still 
believe there is a great need to train men and 
equip men to become preachers. Please 
seriously consider this school today. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Bible Institute of Missouri is located in 
Springfield, Missouri, founded in 2003 under 
the oversight of the elders of the Kansas 
Expressway Church of Christ. It was 
established on the basis of the directive given 
to Timothy by the apostle Paul in 2 Timothy 
2:2 to commit the Word of God “to faithful 
men who will be able to teach others also.” 
Remember, it was Timothy’s mother and 
grandmother who first instructed him in the 
Scriptures (2 Timothy 1:5; 3:15), thus 
teaching the next generation. Likewise, this 
generational principle is applied to teaching 
the next generation of preachers at the Bible 
Institute of Missouri.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Bible Institute of Missouri was 
established to provide a college-level study of 
the Word of God and to instruct men in how to 
proclaim His Word. Our focus is to provide 

quality preacher training for the Midwest and 
for all the United States. Since 2003, we have 
graduated faithful men who are preaching and 
teaching the gospel throughout the United 
States, Mexico, and the world.  

Why travel long distances to receive the same 
kind of quality training far away from home? 
We would like to hear from you. Classes begin 
in August each year, and we are enrolling 
students now for our next intake. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Bible Institute of Missouri exists as an 
evangelistic work of the Kansas Expressway 
Church of Christ. Supported by many 
individuals and congregations, this effort is 
driven by the commission of Jesus Christ: “Go 
into all the world and preach the gospel to 
every creature.” Faithful men who have been 
taught and trained are preaching and teaching 
the saving message of Jesus Christ to the lost 
of this world. 

Paul once asked two important questions. 
“How shall they hear without a preacher?” 
(Romans 10:14). “How shall they preach 
unless they are sent?” (Romans 10:15). With 
those questions in mind ask yourself two 
questions today: Where will I go? Whom will I 
send? If we work together to teach the next 
generation and train gospel preachers, then 
we will be able to evangelize the world 
together. Will you help? 

Missouri 

  

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FACULTY 

The Bible Institute of Missouri is blessed to 
have Jerry Sullins, Ray Sullins, Brent Green, 
and Trey Sullins as faculty. Others serve as 
adjunct instructors, including Cory Orr. 
Together our faculty has over 100 years of 
experience as preachers, over 50 years as 
teachers, and over 25 resident years on 
foreign mission fields. They are educationally 
qualified and all present a proper Christian 
spirit and example to our students. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

STUDENTS 

Presently, we have students in their first and 
second years of training at the school. A new 
intake of students begins every August. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Springfield, 
Missouri 

 

Faithful Men  

ARE YOU INTERESTED?   
Check which applies and send in your info. 

 “I would like more information.” 

 “I would like to train to preach.” 

 “I would like to support the work.” 

 Monthly $ ____________  

 Annual $  ___________  

 One-Time $  ___________  

Name:  __________________________  

Address:  ________________________  

 ________________________________  

Phone:  __________________________  

Email: ___________________________  

Mail to: 

Bible Institute of Missouri 
2540A N. Kansas Expressway 

Springfield, MO 65803 

Web: www.bibleinstituteofmissouri.com  

Phone:  
(417) 865-4543 – School Building 
(417) 869-2284 – Church Building 

Jerry Sullins 
(417) 619-8197, jerryrsullins@yahoo.com 

Ray Sullins 
(417) 818-7426, raysullins@att.net  

Brent Green 
(417) 536-5260, kofibgreen@gmail.com 

Trey Sullins 
(417) 818-0667, treysullins@hotmail.com  
 

PROGRAM 
• Free Tuition 

• Two-Year Program 

• 40+ Courses in Biblical Subjects 

• Complete Preacher Training 

• 2400 Classroom Hours 

• Mission Opportunities 

• Veterans Approved 

OBJECTIVES 
• To honor God’s Word as the 

verbally inspired Word of God. 

• To accept the Word of God as 
the final authority. 

• To fully equip men to proclaim 
God’s message to the world. 

• To avoid extremism and 
radicalism. 

• To maintain a Christian spirit 
in the Lord’s work. 

 

Since 2003 

Part of the Global Schools 
of Biblical Studies 

Committing God’s Word to  
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